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Issue Date: June 18, 2020 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  

 
This notice is to inform you of a product change affecting selected items that you have purchased 
from Littelfuse.   

 
Description of the Change: 

 

Reason for The Change: 
 

 
Effective Date of the Change:   

 
What You Need to Do:   

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Littelfuse Customer Service 
Representative or your Inside Sales Representative.   We appreciate your business and our 
continued partnership.    

 
Sincerely, 
 

Joe Plazyk  

Global Product Manager 

Commercial Vehicle Products  
Littelfuse, Inc.  
 

The Mega 298 series and Midi 498 series bolt down fuse holder final assembly process will 
move from Piedras Negras, Mexico to Muzquiz, Mexico. Fit, form and function will not change.  

This PCN is part of our continuous efforts to optimize our manufacturing processes and 
strengthen our supply chain.    

The transition spans the course of Q3, 2020 with a tentative completion date of early Q4, 2020.  

• Please review affected part number list to view which products are transitioning.   

• New quality and PPAP documentation will be prepared upon completion of the transfer 

and are available upon request.  


